
 
13th June 2017 

 
Dear Parent 
 
YRC Class Mass – Friday 16th June 2017 at 9:30am 
Please join our youngest children as they celebrate their very first class mass together.  Miss Cook is 
preparing her children well for this time of prayer and celebration of their first year of school life.  
Please join them.  All welcome. 
 

INSET Days 
Next Monday and Tuesday the school will be closed to the children due to staff training.  We are off 
site on Monday. 
 
Kidz.comm Mrs Lewis is opening on Monday and Tuesday – please see their notice below.  It is a 

first come/first serve basis, so book early to avoid disappointment. See the club for a booking form.    

 

Kidz.comm ~  
“is open from 7:30 am to 6:00 pm on the 19th and 20th of June.  
In addition to play and creative activities, highlights of these days include: 
Monday 19th June: “All things food” – the children will be making fruit kebabs, ‘Krispie’ cakes, pizza and 
more! 
Tuesday 20th June: A trip to the BBC TV studios for a ‘behind the scenes’ tour.”  

 
 
Clothes needed! 
We need small underwear for boys and girls and any outgrown cardigans or jumpers, skirts, trousers 
etc.  These are used for when children need a change during the school day.  Our supply has run 
out as items are not often returned.  Many thanks for your support. 
Clothes available… 
We have unlabelled clothing that finds its way into our lost property bin. Please look in there if your 
child is missing an item of uniform and please take an unlabelled item if that fits your child.  
 

After School Dance  
Toni’s after school dance resumes this Wednesday, tomorrow, and we welcome her back 
after her time away.  
 

 

Thought for this week:  

“A candle loses nothing… by lighting another candle.” 
Joseph Heller 

 

PTA – letters have been sent around to all children regarding Party in the Playground.  Please ask 
your child for the details.  Thank you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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